

Gregory J. Nickels, Mayor Barbara Wilson, Executive Director

SEATTLE PLANNING COMMISSION April 27, 2006 Meeting

Notice of Meeting Cancellation

The Seattle Planning Commission's regular April 27, 2006 meeting is cancelled. It will be replaced by a half day retreat on the same day, beginning at 3:00 p.m. at the Port of Seattle. Please contact Commission staff if you are interested in receiving the agenda for the retreat, which is still being developed, or attending the meeting.

The Commission's next regular meeting will be on May 11, 2006.

Barbara Wilson Executive Director 684-0431 barbaraE.wilson@seattle.gov